
Dear Representatives, 
 
It is without question that Measure 110 has been a failure. I respectfully request that you 
quickly pass out of your committee to the full legislature a strong recommendation that 
Measure 110 be repealed in its entirety. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bill Lansing 
93962 Bridge View Lane 
North Bend, OR 97459 


